







19th January 2021
Year 11 Exams Update 
Dear Parent/Carer

I wrote to you all last week with two letters from Gavin Williamson and Ofqual regarding an upcoming consultation regarding the plans for this year’s exams. 
I now include the information regarding this consultation which was published on the 15th January. 
GCSE and A-Level Consultation 
Ofqual and the DfE  have released details of the joint consultation process for examinations this year. The full documentation is attached and there are links below should you wish to find out more and/or participate: 
DfE Webpage with link to online consultation form 
Consultation Form 

This consultation will be open for two weeks starting on 15 January 2021 and ending on 29 January 2021 at 23.45
Yours sincerely


Mrs H Pardoe 
Associate Assistant Headteacher- Head of Year 11
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